
Red Rose Primary School

16.02.2024

Dear Parents / Carers

Deputy Headteacher

Following a recent recruitment process we are delighted to announce that Mrs Holt is now officially our new
Deputy Headteacher. I am sure you will share my delight at Mrs Holt securing this post.

Uniform

A reminder that after half term, the new uniform price increases will come into effect. They are as follows:

Junior polo shirt £9.00

Adult polo shirt £9.80

Junior sweatshirt £11.20

Adult sweatshirt £14.20

Junior cardigan £13.20

Adult cardigan £16.00

Junior PE hoodie £15.50

Adult PE hoodie £16.50

PE newsletter
Please see our Spring 1 PE newsletter attached. It has been a very busy sporting half term with some
amazing outcomes. Well done to all and for continually displaying our Red Rose values.

Half term

School closes today for half term and reopens Monday 26th February.

Please note school will be closed to pupils on Friday 15th March for staff professional development.

Have a great half term

Kind regards

Mrs A Brinton

HEADTEACHER

Aim High Be Proud
Respect Excellence Determination Responsibility Opportunity Support for Others Equality

www.redroseprimaryschool.com

http://www.redroseprimaryschool.com

